
 

 

May 15, 2025 

         

            VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

            Lighting Maintenance, Inc. 

            Attn: Richard Yoder 

            7462 Railroad Ave. 

            Harmans, MD 2107 

            ryoder@lightingmaintenance.com 

 

Subject: Final Award Notification 

 

RE: BID No. 9655.5, On Call Electrical Services at Various Facilities 

 

This is the official notification of your award as it relates to the above referenced bid. This is a notice 

of award only.  Delivery of the product or service will begin upon receipt of a purchase order signed 

by the director of the Division of Procurement. 

 

The contract shall consist of solicitation, your complete bid response, and any subsequent 

correspondence.  

 

Amendments to 6-1 13 of the Education Article of the Maryland Code further require that a contractor 

or subcontractor for a local school system may not knowingly assign an employee to work on school 

premises with direct, unsupervised, and uncontrolled access to children, if the employee has been 

convicted of, or pled guilty or nolo contendere to certain crimes. Criminal background checks, 

including fingerprinting, and identification badges are required as part of this process. For information 

regarding compliance with this law, please contact the Division of procurement at 

Procurement@mcpsmd.org. 

 

Please contact Laly Bowers, Senior Buyer, Division of Procurement by email 

Laly_A_Bowers@mcpsmd.org if you need additional information.   

 

Thank you for your interest in Montgomery County Public Schools.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Angela McIntosh-Davis,  

Director, Division of Procurement 
AMD:sam 

cc: Bid File 
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